
Invitation to Parent-Teacher Association 

Meeting 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) meeting on 

Date at Time. The meeting will take place in Location. 

This meeting will provide an opportunity to discuss important topics regarding our school 

community, including upcoming events, strategies for student success, and ways to enhance 

parental involvement. 

Your participation is vital to the success of our programs, and we look forward to hearing your 

valuable input. 

Please RSVP by RSVP Date to ensure we have adequate seating and materials for everyone. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Your Name 

Your Title 

School Name 

Contact Information 


